Junior Library

PLEASE COME TO OUR

PARENTS & FRIENDS MEETING

For more
information please
contact
Jo Selff

(P&F President)
pandf@arndell.edu.au

The guest speaker at this terms P&F
meeting will be Mr Rohan Smith, Head
of IT Services. Mr Smith will be
speaking on IT matters relating to
the school.

All Members of the school community
are warmly invited to attend the P&F
Meeting to discuss matters of mutual

interest in support of the College
) \\\> and its students. 4///




